
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 

 

Tuesday 27th February 

School Council Meeting 

6.30pm 

 

Wednesday 28th February 

District Swimming 

 

Monday 4th March until  

Friday 8th March 

Swimming Lessons 

 

Monday 18th March 

Whole School Athletics 

 

Tuesday 19th March 

Woodwork Evening 

 

Tuesday 26th March 

School Council Meeting 

6.30pm 

 

Thursday 28th March 

Last Day of Term 1 

 

Friday 9th February 2024 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring 

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 

At Albert Street 
we value 
Partnership 

Respect 

Optimism and 

Pride 

 

PROP DAY 
On Wednesday we had our first PROP day for the year.   PROP is an acronym for our school 

values; Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride.  The students rotated through a range of 

activities relating to our school values.  Everyone had fun and worked together collabora-

tively to create posters displaying the values, as well as other fun activities. 

AWARDS 
PARTNERSHIP 

Mrs Gooding—your great classroom displays 

Skyler—helping the preps as they adjust into school routines 

Poppi—being a co-operative learner! 

Lilith—making a great start in a totally new class.  Well done! 

 

RESPECT 

Charlotte—always showing respect in class 

Jaz F—outstanding classroom behaviour 

Callum—using manners and being respectful 

Uri—settling into new classroom routines smoothly 

Mila—consistently following routines and expectations 

 

OPTIMISM 

Tiarah— a wonderfully entertaining cold write.  Well done! 

Cooper—a positive start to Year 5 

Ella H—an enthusiastic start to 2024! 

Georgia— making a positive transition into grade 5 

Oakley—having a go at his work and trying his best! 

Noah W—his great effort and care that he is showing in his work 

 

PRIDE 

Jake—great work ethic and class behaviour 

Trey—being a positive learner and leader 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee Everyone,  

STUDENT LEADERS 2024 

A huge thank you to our families who    

attended our assembly on Wednesday this 

week to support our Year 6s receiving their 

jackets and student leaders receiving their 

badges and roles.  The turn out was             

unbelievable, it was standing room only!   

Congratulations to the following students who 

have been awarded these leadership roles. 

School Captains— Narni and April 

Vice Captains— Kyle and Maddi 

Digi Tech Captains—Kenzo, Oliver and Ryan 

Kurnai Captains— Ellie and Regina 

Sports Captains—Aaron, Kenzo and Ellie 

Art Captains—Bella, Poppy,  Sienna, Jasmine, 

Uyen and Ommy 

Sustainability Captains— Kyle, Ella and Rubie 

Congratulations also to the Year 5 students 

who were elected as House Captains. 

House Captains: 

Red House— Callum  & Shayla 

Blue House –Kienan & Harper 

Yellow House—Levi & Gina 

Green House—Ethan & Lyncoln 

Moe Rotarian Roger Taylor and Bek             

announced the Year 6s who will take part in 

the  Rotary Junior Community Award          

Program.   

PROP DAY 

Students and staff participated in 4 separated 

activities focussing on our values of            

Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride.  

Students were placed in their house teams for 

the day.  It was great to see students of all 

ages working together to complete the       

provided  tasks.   Please see the photos of this 

special day in this newsletter.   

Dr Monique Osborn 

 

School Captains and Vice Captains 

Digi- Tech Captains Kurnai Captains 

House Captains 

Art Captains 

Sports Captains 

Sustainability Captains 

 ASPS 2024 SCHOOL LEADERS 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

 

 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

ROTARY 

Congratulations to the 11 Grade 6 students who will be taking 

part in the Rotary Junior Community Award Program.         

During this year the students must successfully complete   

activities of their choice in four areas: Community Service, 

Physical Recreation, Social Experience and Skills.  

 

 

YEAR 1/2 A SH SOUNDS 

What a great start to the school year 
Oakley! Look at all those ‘sh’ words!          

                                     
 

FUNDRAISING 

Would you like to be a part of Albert Street Primary School Fundraising in 2024?  The first Fundraising Committee 
meeting of the year will be held in the staffroom on Monday 12th Feb at 9:00am.   

All are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

HOCKEY INCURSION 

Hockey Victoria will be visiting our school on Wednesday 21st February.  

They will be offering a free clinic with a qualified hockey coach with  

all the equipment  required to provide students with the chance to  

experience hockey in a safe, fun and inclusive environment. 

CSEF (Camps, Sports and Excursion Funding) 

Reminder - Applications close at the end of Term 2 (28th June) 

Please contact the office if you think you may be eligible. 

More information can be found at: 

 Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund | Victorian Government (www.vic.gov.au)  

 

   
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fcamps-sports-and-excursions-fund&data=05%7C02%7CSusan.Hunter%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7129096d2ba1459d4b6a08dc284f03d7%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638429567052
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